Town of Minerva Seeks Concession Stand Operator -
Summer 2022

The Town of Minerva seeks a concession stand operator for the 2022
season at Donnelly Beach. Independent contractors interested in this
opportunity should send a letter of interest to the Town Supervisor at the
address below.

Questions and letters of interest should be addressed to:
Stephen McNally, Supervisor
Town of Minerva
PO Box 937
5 Morse Memorial Highway
Minerva, NY 12851

518/251-2869

supervisor@townofminervany.gov

02/22/22



